
Board of Fire Wards  

Sept 28, 2020 

 

Fire Wards present were: Chief MacDonald, Cliff Plourde, Wayne Blassberg, 

Brandon Merron, Dick Moody and Dan Teague 

Guests:  Paul Sizemore-owner of Sizemore Trucking, Eric Dubowik (NBFD fire 

inspector) 

 

Item 1. The meeting began at 7:04 with the Pledge of Allegiance 

 

Item 2. Paul Sizemore addressed the Board regarding his proposal for an 

additional 5,000 ft building to be built on his current business site and the 

recommended fire safety requirements by the Board.  Following discussion,  

The Board will review the NFPA guidelines in accordance with the Sizemore 

proposal to determine the recommended fire safety requirement. 

 

Item 3. The Board reviewed the minutes of the September 14 meeting.  Dan 

Teague made a motion to accept the minutes as read the motion was seconded 

by Brandon Merron.  All were in favor. 

 

Item 4.  Chief MacDonald reviewed the proposed CIP for 2021-2026.   Following 

review the Board of Fire Wards accepted the proposed CIP schedule with 

changes.   Cliff Plourde made a motion to accept the CIP schedule for 2021-2026 

the motion was seconded by Wayne Blassberg.  All were in favor. 

 

Item 5.  Chief MacDonald suggested that a motion be made to once again put the 

need of a new Fire station on the town ballot for vote. Brandon Merron made a 

motion to put the building of a new fire station as a warrant article on the town 

ballot for the ensuing year. The motion was seconded by Dan Teague.   All were in 

favor. 

 



Wayne Blassberg made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 8:40pm. The motion 

was seconded by Dick Moody.   All were in favor.   


